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V. Logan, President J. E. Bryan, Vico-President
3.

: Taggart, Past President A. Ray Tillman, Treasurer
Mississippi Forestry Association
Incorporated
BEM A. DAYIS, JR. TEL. FLeetwood 4-4936
Executive Vice-President Februa.ry 9 A 1961 ::::T:’;:T."K';hslgsmlkﬂ HOTEL

Dr, James Silver
Department of History
University of Mississippi
University, Mississippi

Dear Dr. Silver:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter recently received from Elwood R.
Maunder, Director of the Forest History Society, Inc.

I was interested to note that Mr, Maunder expects the forest history

by Nollie Hickman to be completed in 1961. Several persons have
asked me the status of the printing of this book. And I would appreciate
your bringing me up-to-date on it.

It is good to know that the Forest History Society is prepared to pay
$1000 toward the cost of subsidizing publication of the book. Although
an MFA Forest History Committee has not been appointed for 1961,
the Executive Committee agreed such a committee would be appeinted
as the printing of Mr, Hickman's book nears completion.

Looking forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely yours,
MISS. FORESTRY ASSOCIATION
e,
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Ben A. Davis, Jr.
Executive Vice-President

BAD, JR/em
CC: Elwood R. Maunder
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